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From: Noreen Skerritt _
Sent: Thursday 12 November 2020 14:23

To: forwardplan

Subject: Re Co. Development Review Plan

To whom it may concern,

The Co. Development Review Plan needs to be looked at again in regard to erecting wind turbines in close
proximity to residential homes. Also the number of turbines that are allowed in one area & the impact they have
on the quality of life on rural areas

Yours, Noerrn Skerritt
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